
 

 

 

Healthcare Research Institute 
 

 Our company has been in the business of physician sourcing for sixteen years.  

It has always been our goal to give our customers the most accurate information 

available.  In order to do this we contact each residency program directly every year 

and speak directly to the residency coordinator to gather our data.  

 

 This year we have added e-mail addresses to our records.  This information 

was verified directly with the residency coordinator as well.  Each e-mail was sent 

to the physician.  If the e-mail bounced we then proceeded to call the program 

Coordinator to clarify where the error existed.  In many cases the e-mails were correct 

but being blocked by fire walls, spam blockers, etc.  At that point we removed those 

e-mails from our files even though the addresses were correct.   

 

 The e-mails that are attached to the physician records in our database have 

been verified and delivery to the physician has been successful.  The counts available 

for each specialty are noted on our order form. 

 

 We have many satisfied customers who have used our list with much success 

in recruiting physicians for their searches.  We look forward to working with you 

to help with your recruiting needs. 

 

 All lists purchased from Healthcare Research Institute are multi-use for a 

one time fee of $250 per specialty. 
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